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SANTA CLAUS IS COMING TO SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE ON
“KiD'S DAY"” SATURDAY, DECEMBER 12, 2015

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL —=The South Suburban College Basketball Program is hosting “Kid’s
Day” for their home matchups on Saturday, December 12, 2015. The Lady Bulldogs will
play Joliet Jr. College at 1:00 p.m. followed by the Bulldogs vs. Joliet Jr. College at 3:00
p.m. All kids ages 16 and under will be admitted free of charge.

There will be a few special guests at both games including Santa Claus! While Santa is
meeting the kids and handing out goodies, there will also be face painting, balloons,
and entertainment provided by BE BE and Bo Bo the Clowns. The general public is
encouraged to come out and enjoy this special Kid’s Day.

South Suburban College is located at 15800 S. State Street, South Holland, lllinois. For
more information or for a complete schedule of games, please call Coach Pigatti at (708)
596-2000, ext. 2524.
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